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Framework for People with Speech 
Language and Communication Needs

Framework for People with  
Learning Disabilities

Supported and Mainstream  
Employment

Information and Awareness-Raising

UN Convention on the Rights of  
Persons with Disabilities (UN CRPD) 
The States of Guernsey is not in a position to seek 
the extension of the ratification of the UNRCPD 
until key work streams have been completed.

Significant 
issues 

Some issues /
risks 

On track

Not Started

The work streams below are still being developed:

The work streams listed below were developed under the 
Disability and Inclusion Strategy. The implementation of each 

workstream is the responsibility of the Committee listed.

Discrimination Legislation 
Employment & Social Security

Employment and Equal 
Opportunity Service 
Employment & Social Security

Capacity Legislation 
Health & Social Care

Framework for People  
with Dementia 
Health & Social Care

Framework for People  
with Autism 
Health & Social Care

Safeguarding Vulnerable Adults 
Health & Social Care 

Review of States’ Obligations 
All Committees

The overall status of 
the Strategy is red.  

Red means there are significant issues, which could be 
due to such things as resourcing, staffing or budgets.



Supported and
mainstream 
employment
A meeting was held to discuss 
what opportunities there are 
for people to get to work.

Discrimination Law

A draft of the new law  
has been written. 

This is being reviewed by  
Policy Officers.

It will go back to the States  
next year. 

They will need to approve it.



The Millenium Walk 
 
Work has just started at the 
reservoir. 

It will make part of the 
millennium walk easier for 
everyone to access.

A new wider gate from the car 
park will mean wheelchairs will 
be able to get through.

There are plans for a new 
outdoor classroom.

This will be for everyone to use.

Information and News

Community Survey 2021 
 
A new survey has been written.

It asks questions about 
shopping and travelling. 

Thank you to members of the 
Ron Short centre who helped to 
review the easy read survey.



Social Prescribing 
 
A new scheme has been set up.

Your doctor can you refer you.

It might be that you need 
support due to being lonely, or 
support at work or home.

You can be referred to things 
that might help you. If you are 
lonely that might be to do some 
art or join a choir.

You can now get referred to go 
to the accidental zoo

Boccia 
 
Boccia can now be played at 
the Styx Community Centre on 
Mondays 10.30-11.30am.

Training 
 
The new Ports customer care 
team had some training. 

They learnt how to help people 
with different disabilities.



New crossing 
 
The zebra crossing at Belval 
Road has been upgraded.



If you would like further  
information please contact:
 
Gill Evans - States Disability Officer

Edward T Wheadon House
The Truchot
St Peter Port
GY1 3WH

Email: Gill.Evans@gov.gg
Telephone: 01481 222557


